





April 29, 2003

Mr. Steve Sinsel

Rt 1 Box 48G

Philippi, WV  26416

Dear Mr. Sinsel:


The Region VI Workforce Investment Board has received the enclosed nomination regarding board membership.  After review, the nomination fits the criteria needed on the Region VI Workforce Investment Board.


Please sign the enclosure and return to the Region VI WIB office at 107-109 Adams St, Ste 140; Fairmont, WV  26554.


If you have any questions, please contact the Region VI WIB office at (304) 368-9530.







Sincerely,







Michael Reed







Region VI WIB chair

MR/sr

Enclosure:  Terri Kittle nomination

